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Sanremo Historic Rally. Closing of entries on Wednesday, October 5

Extended by one week the registration opportunity for FIA competitors at the West Liguria race.
Entries will  close Wednesday, October 5, even for "Europeans," as well  as for competitors not
entered in the Continental Series.

SANREMO  (IM),  27  September  –  To  give  competitors  in  the  European  Historic  Rally
Championship a moment's extra breathing space, especially those returning from last weekend's
Rally Elba Historic,  the FIA has granted a one-week exemption to the closing of entries for
competitors chasing the continental title. Therefore, entries for the 37th Sanremo Historic Rally
will close for everyone (both FIA and non-FIA competitors) at midnight on Wednesday, October 5.

The rest of the event program remains unchanged.


